
Family and community surveys are ready!
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Our goal is 75% engagement 
of all educational partners: 
students, staff, family and 
community. Your voice as a 
family and community member 
is very important, and we thank 
you for sharing it!

School Districts in the West 
County Consortium

Every community school is different. What will yours be like?

Pillar Highlight:
ACTIVE FAMILY AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT

Inyo County Community Schools Coordinators
Serena Johnson, North County: sjohnson@inyocoe.org or 760-873-3262 x2107
Jenna Horiuchi, South County: jhoriuchi@inyocoe.org or 760-873-3262 x2241

http://bit.ly/CommunitySchoolsNews

WHAT’S NEXT?
As school lets out for summer 
vacation, Serena and Jenna 
will be closing various surveys 
and digging into some 
preliminary data analysis. Five 
districts with eleven schools 
means there is no shortage of 
input to start sifting through.

In mid-June, they’ll travel to 
southern California for a 
Community Schools Summit to 
network with coordinators 
throughout the state, share 
stories from Inyo County, and 
bring home new insights and 
strategies for the fall.

The steering committees and 
school teams will be on pause, 
so June would be a great time 
to reach out and say hello!

June content:
-Spring summary, fall timeline
-Summit share
-DV Meetup
-Pillar - extended learning 
opportunities - any summer 
activities to highlight?
What’s next: Hiatus/happy 
summerpartners in supporting and educating students.

In addition to sharing their skills and knowledge, this 
pillar emphasizes providing learning opportunities 
for family members and inviting them into spaces of 
shared leadership.

Look for the specific questions in the surveys that 
ask what expertise you have to share and what 
you’d like to learn more about!

According to California Community Schools, this pillar involves actively tapping 
the expertise and knowledge of family and community members to serve as true 

Click here
to take the 

Community Member 
Survey

Previous text:

We’re excited to announce that family surveys and the 
community survey are ready for input. Much thought and 
discussion went into the community survey, because it’s 
meant to be taken by your neighbor down the street, as 
well as the support specialists who work closely with 
students but are employed by an agency outside the 
school district. When you consider the three other 
roles–student, staff, and family member–and imagine who 
doesn’t fall into one of those categories, you might get a 
sense of how diverse the role of ‘community member’ is.

However, if you have a student enrolled at one of the five 
districts shown here, we want your input on the family 
survey!

The family surveys are specific by school district or school 
site, depending on enrollment size. Please visit our website 
to take your school’s family survey.

Note: the community member survey is open to anyone in 
Inyo County!

Mary Ellen input:

-Spell out link

-Deadline survey closes

Family surveys are open to any family member of a student in Inyo County. 
Visit our website https://inyocoe.org/community-schools/ to select your 
family survey by your student’s school district! 

Community surveys are open to anyone in Inyo County. You can choose 
whether to take it as a community member or as a community partner. Visit 
our website https://inyocoe.org/community-schools/ to learn more and take 
the community survey!

The family and community surveys will close Friday, June 28, 2024.
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